May 2012 Activities Report

The girls’ track team finished 4™ at the NEIC track meet in Cresco ofi May 7. On May 10 the girls’ track team ran
at Decorah in the district track meet where they finished 4™. Those qualifying for the state meet held on May 17 —
19 were: Holli Gorman, Liz Gorman, Liz Laures, Lindsey Jerdee, Nicole Drewelow, Maddy Miller, Claire
Roesler, Shana Boji, Michi Goodwin, and Paula Burgart.

The boys’ track team finished 5™ at the NEIC track meet in Cresco on May 7. They participated in the district
meet held at Decorah on May 10 where they finished 4. Those qualifying for the state meet held on May 17 —
19 were: Mitch Frerichs, Connor Frerichs, Brandon Schissel, Sawyer Anderson, Mitch Crema, Brandon Tenge,
Jairo Gayton, Tucker Tenge, Tanner Rentschler, and Nathan Anderson.

The boys’ golf team participated in the sectional golf meet at Charles City on Friday, May 11 where they finished
5% They participated in the NEIC meet held at Waukori on Monday, May 14 where the team placed 4™

The girls’ golf team participated in the NEIC meet at Decorah on May 7 where the team finished m 5% place.
They participated in the district golf meet at Decorah on Monday, May 14 where they placed 31,

State Trap Shooting was held in Cedar Falls on June 2. They were the overall State Champions; Congratulations.
The “E” League placed 4™ for the Day Award.

Softball and baseball are now underway. The numbers in each program are comparable to the last couple years.

The New Hampton Clinic will be open one evening this summer to accommodate those students requiring the
shorter physical exam. The following information has been provided in regards to the date and time of the short
form physicals. This year the clinic is doing all physicals on:

Tuesday, July 17 5:30 PM Untl all at finished

Submitted by Kelly O’Donnell



